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Next Week

Tuesday 3rd June

Wednesday 4th June

Thursday 5th June

Friday 6th June

K-2 Cross Country

Interrelate Years 5 and 6
Payment Due - Year 3 Field of Mars Excursion
Kindergarten Assembly - KD Hosting

Reading Club 8:10am - 8:40am

Summer PSSA Round 6 
Stage 3 Assembly (Years 5 and 6)

Mon 9th June

Wed 11th June

Public Holiday - Kings Birthday

Year 4 Field of Mars Excursion Payment Due
Interrelate Years 5 and 6
Stage 1 Assembly (years 1 & 2) - 1G Hosting

Message from The Principal
In today’s digital world, ensuring the safety of our children online has become more critical than ever. As
technology continues to evolve, so do the potential risks associated with it. Cyber safety is not just a buzzword;
it's a vital aspect of our children's well-being.

Parents play a pivotal role in fostering a safe online environment for their children. One of the most effective
ways to achieve this is by actively monitoring their children's devices and social media usage. By keeping an eye
on what platforms they are using and who they are interacting with, parents can help prevent exposure to
inappropriate content and cyberbullying.

Moreover, it's essential for parents to be aware of the age restrictions set by social media platforms. These
guidelines are put in place to protect young users from harmful interactions and content that may not be
suitable for their developmental stage. For example, many popular platforms users need to be at least 13 years
old to create an account. In December, Australia Law will require users to be at least 16 years old.
Understanding these restrictions can help parents make informed decisions about their children's online
activities.

Encouraging open conversations about online safety and the importance of privacy can empower children to
make safer choices. Together, we can foster a safer digital landscape for our children, ensuring they navigate
the online world with confidence and security.

As we embrace the benefits of technology, let’s not forget our responsibility to guide our children in using it
wisely. Cyber safety is a shared journey that requires vigilance, understanding, and proactive engagement from
both parents and educators.

Mr Vincent
Rel. Principal. 

Thur 12th June

Fri 13th June

Reading Club 8:10am - 8:40am
Year 3 Field of Mars Excursion

Summer PSSA Round 7
Stage 2 Assembly (Years 3 & 4)


